
 

 

March 2021 
 
 
 
Letter from the Chair of Governors 
 
“Welcome to St Winefride’s where we come together to LEARN, LAUGH, LISTEN, LIVE and 

LOVE in the presence of Jesus.” 
 

With the retirement of our Head teacher from August 2021, we are looking for a strong and 
inspirational teacher to lead St Winefride’s Catholic Primary School. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for a head teacher to shape and influence our future, and 
build on the solid foundation already achieved; to continue to motivate and improve the 
school further. 
 
We believe that everyone is valued as a unique gift from God and at our school, we work 
together to create an engaging learning environment. We aim to ensure each child’s 
individual talents are nurtured, their individual needs are met and challenged to achieve their 
full potential: academically, spiritually, socially and emotionally.  
 
We strive to promote an ethos that underlines Christian values, promoting the principle of 
respect and care for one another and for our world. This ethos pervades the whole school 
and the children have a strong sense of spirituality, are thoughtful, kind and supportive of 
each other. They are happy to come to school and enjoy learning. 
 
St Winefride’s serves children from our parish and the wider local community: those from 
other faiths and cultures, whose parents would like a Catholic education for their children. 
We recognize and value the role parents, staff, governors and our parish community can make 
and wish to build and extend on the existing partnerships within the local community. 
 
Rated as Good by Ofsted in November 2018, our committed and hardworking staff are 
seeking to be Outstanding.  
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
We are looking to appoint a practising Catholic and as a member of the Shrewsbury Diocese 
Education Support Scheme we will offer you strong support together with a commitment to 
assist your continued professional development 
 
Our successful applicant will be able to motivate, inspire and influence our children, staff and 
stakeholders and will assume responsibility for all aspects of school life. This will include 
inspiring our Catholic life, directing our strategic planning, leading curriculum development 
and above all, delivering a provision which meets the needs of all of our young people. 
 
To succeed, you must be a proven leader and manager with a good understanding of the 
needs and demands of a catholic school and a clear vision for our future. You must also have 
the ability to maintain and further develop our team whilst maximising pupil achievement. 
 
There will be COVID-safe tours of the school on 26th & 31st March. Please contact Gemma 
McCann in the school office: 0151 338 2468 or email:admin@stwinefrides.cheshire.sch.uk to 
confirm that you will be joining one of the tours. 
 
An Application pack is available to download from the school website: 
http://www.stwinefrides.cheshire.sch.uk/page/vacancies 
 
Thank you for your interest. 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mark Branch 
Chair of Governors 
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